
University South Neighborhood Association (USNA) Meeting  
January 8, 2019 
 
 
Sara Corrigan opened the meeting by introducing herself and the other 
officers.  Officers are:  President -- Sara Corrigan; Vice-President -- Mitch 
Luman; Treasurer -- Shannon; Secretary -- Loraine Luman.  Then everyone 
in the room introduced themselves and the street where they lived. 
 
Shannon reported a bank balance of $300.69.  This was after a $50 donation 
to New Horizon church for allowing our organization to use the house on 
Brookside as a meeting place. 
 
Officer Chad Diedrich gave his crime report and alerted everyone of sitings 
of men in Evansville exposing themselves.  Also gave some suggestions of 
posting no-trespassing signs on homes, as there has been a report of 
solicitors going around and asking for money.   
 
Sara offered information from the UNOE office pamphlet regarding cooking 
classes (if eligible by being a member of SNAP or WIC) and a viewing of the 
lunar eclipse at the Four Freedoms monument on January 20, from 9-11:30. 
 
The next meeting will be Tuesday, February 5.  If there is ever a time that 
the schools are closed due to inclement weather on the date of the meeting, 
the next meeting will be the following Tuesday. 
 
If anyone has an idea on a program presenter for any meetings, they are to 
contact Sara.  The possibility of having a meeting at Spuds-N-Stuff was 
given as an option, as they have a large room in the back. 
 
Loraine Luman, Secretary 


